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To: Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission 
Administrator Laura Jester 

From: 

Hennepin County Department of Environment and Energy 
701 Fourth Ave. S. Suite 700 
Minneapolis, MN 55415 
 
Phone:  612-596-9129 
 

 
October 30, 2019 
 
In payment of the contract A199569 between Bassett Creek WMC and Hennepin County for the River 
Watch Program. Support was provided by the County to maintain monitoring efforts on Bassett Creek 
sites.  Funds were used for program coordination, teacher support and training, transportation, all 
necessary equipment and supplies and measures for quality control. 
 
$1,000 ---Total 2019 Bassett Creek Watershed Commission Contribution  
 
 
Please send payment to the attention of: 
 
 
  Hennepin County Department of Environment and Energy 
  Attn: Kristie Stubbs 
  701 Fourth Ave, S. Suite 700 
  Minneapolis, MN 55415 
 
 

 

Please remit within 45 days 

Laura
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